SMS Enterprises, Inc.
dba Sweet Expectations
Panama City Mall
2162 N. MLK, Jr., Bivd.
Panama City, FL. 32405

September 10,1997

To Whom It May Concern:

On September 30,1997, SMS Enterprises, inc.; dba Sweet Expectations.
will close the Panama City Mall candy store. October 15, we will reopen
at 556 Harrison Ave., in downtown Panama City. There will be no change
of ownership. Only the delivery and mailing address wiil change

All products, billing and correspondence should be directed to:

SMS Enterprises, Inc.

dba Sweet Expectations
556 Harrison Ave.

Panama City, FL. 32401

KRer: 39-3)3223

If you have any questions regarding this change please contact John or
Jeanne Silaz at the above address or at (850) 872-1078.

Sincerely,

s T,
John B. Silaz Hl, President

Elizabeth J. Silaz, Secretary/Treasurer




